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From: Kylie Michelle Kelly <kyliehart99@hotmail.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 6/10/2013 8:43 AM
Subject: csg exclusion zoning

I have just looked at the plans and I have noticed that my aquaculture holding is not included as 
strategic agricultural land. Nor are similar holdings along the Orara River. The government must 
understand that coal seam gas would have a serious impact on the aquaculture industry in the 
Clarence Valley.
Please do some research into the location of around 15 aquaculture holdings in the Clarence Valley 
and work them into your plan because we are all people who have been paying the dpi for licences to 
operate and water licences for many years. 
We are also providing a valuable food resource to the cities.

Kylie Kelly.


